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Mayor Congratulates ch2m Employee 
Woonsocket Employee Tom Sederback 

Receives Secretary of Defense Freedom Award 

 
Friday, April 24, 2015 

 
WOONSOCKET, RI:   The Mayor wishes to congratulate a ch2m employee in 
Woonsocket’s Wastewater Treatment Facility for receiving the Secretary of Defense 
Freedom Award.  Tom Sederback, a Senior Chief Petty Officer in the United States Navy 
Reserve and a mechanic located at the Woonsocket Facility, was honored by the 
Department of Defense for his dedication and support of his profession. 
 
Mayor Baldelli-Hunt praised the members of the National Guard and Reserve for what 
they do for their employers and their country. The Mayor stated, “I wish to congratulate 
Tom on the acknowledgement of his work ethic and to thank him for his service to our 
Country.” 
 
The City of Woonsocket and ch2m are public-private partners in the operation of our 
Wastewater Treatment Facility.  Please see ch2m’s release for further details. 
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